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Crewe and Nantwich Korfball Club [CaNKorf] 
 

Minutes of the Executive Committee meeting 
held on Tuesday 25th February, 2020 

 
 

1. Apologies and Attendance List 
 

✓ Lizzie Harling Chair 
A Rob Barlow Treasurer 
✓ Eleanor Hopkins Head Coach and Deputy Treasurer 
✓ Ed McCauley Secretary 
A Andrew Smith Safeguarding Officer (joint) 
A Jason Bridges Safeguarding Officer (joint) 
✓ Liz Dawes Development Officer (joint) 
✓ Sarah Wharton Development Officer (joint) 
A Andy Stubbs Social Secretary 
✓ Matt Gough Team Manager (joint) 
✓ Marc Ziegler Team Manager (joint) 
 

2. Guest coaches 
 
A request had been made for club members to take training on the first Tuesday of every 
month. This could be done individually or in pairs. Both the sign-up sheet and a link to 
coaching resources would be re-circulated. (ACTION: Ed) Matt and Marc would take the 
session in March, Ed in April and Lizzie, possibly, in May. Anyone interested in learning 
more about coaching could be supported towards a Level 1 course. 
 

3. Summer tournaments and friendlies 
 
Most tournament dates had been released and there was interested in attending those 
in Bristol, Leicester and possibly also Abington or Korfstock (Milton Keynes). These 
would be added to the heja app to find out everyone’s availability (ACTION: Marc). A 
place would be reserved at Leicester as it filled up quickly (ACTION: Ed). 
 
Enquiries had been made with Nottingham University and Manchester Hawks about 
arranging friendlies, now that the league season had finished. 
 

4. Refereeing course 
 
A theory course was taking place on Saturday 7th March and 10 members of the club 
had signed-up. The course would be advertised to other clubs in the Area (ACTION: 
Sarah) who would be charged to attend, whereas the Club would subsidise the course 
for its members. The time and venue were yet to be confirmed. 
 

5. Finances 
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An invoice was needed from Nigel Cooper so that a fee of £30 for the website could be 
paid to him (ACTION: Eleanor). The affiliation fee to SaCKA was due (ACTION: Rob). 
 

6. England Korfball (EK) AGM 
 

EK’s AGM was taking place on Saturday 29th February and the Club’s votes would be 
submitted online (ACTION: Ed). It was agreed to abstain on the votes on increases to 
affiliation fees, on the basis that all clubs paid the same fee regardless of size or 
location, and EK’s proposal to become a charitable organisation, due to a lack of 
information about what implications this may have. 
 

7. Date of next meeting 
 
Regular catch-up meetings would be held before training on the last Tuesday of every 
month. 


